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November 2013
Dear Friend of John Rogers Elementary,

On behalf of the children of John Rogers Elementary School, we are now preparing for our annual fundraising auction and are asking you to make a donation.  Thanks to donations received from the community last year, we were able to continue our programs and events and provide vital support to our students.  In addition to the programs noted below, we were able to fund a part-time counselor and playground supervisor.   
John Rogers Elementary has the highest number of students eligible for free or reduced priced lunches in the Northeast cluster of elementary schools with over 40% of our students receiving this assistance. The 300+ children at John Rogers represent a rich diversity of families who live, work and play in the Northeast Seattle neighborhoods of Lake City, Meadowbrook, Sand Point, Ravenna and Wedgwood. 
Our auction proceeds help support the following:  

Classroom Supplies
Facility Upgrades/Computers
Field Trips/Camps
Curriculum Enrichment
Tutoring Programs
Library Books
Teacher/Staff Enrichment


Community/Family Events


We invite you to showcase your business and your commitment to our community with a donation of an item or service for our auction.  As a donor, you will not only be supporting a worthy cause, your business will also be listed in the event catalog, which is viewed by some 500 individuals.  John Rogers Elementary School PTA is a 501(c)(3) organization and your donation may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  The PTA’s Federal Tax ID number is 91-1154646.

To make a donation of an item or service or to place an ad in our auction catalog, please return the enclosed donation form no later than March 28, 2014, to: John Rogers PTA Auction, 4030 N.E. 109th Street, Seattle, Washington, 98125.    Please contact Laura Teeuw or Melissa Blumhagen, Auction Co-Chairs, for item pick-up.   Our auction will be held May 3, 2014.   
Thank you in advance for your generous support and for making a difference in the lives of our children!
Sincerely,

John Rogers Elementary PTA
Laura Teeuw, Auction Co-Chair
Telephone:  206-419-9725
Email:  laurateeuw@gmail.com
Melissa Blumhagen, Auction Co-Chair

Telephone: 206-334-3776

Email: mblumhagen7@gmail.com
